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October 21, 2014
TEAM Board Meeting

President’s Report

Misty Hughes-Newman
October 18, 2014

Motions

Motion: Contribute $200 towards the Manitoba Federation of Labour Christmas tree Party

Meetings & Events Attended

- TRAM Pension Award Implementation Meeting held October 1st

- Boot Camp for Board Chairs held Saturday September 27th

- MFL Executive Council Meeting held September 11th and 12th

Al Cerilli Manitoba Federation of Labour Scholarship

- Congratulations to Maria Clearwater, Senior Broadband Product Manager, who has been
selected as the recipient of the 2014/15 Al Cerilli MFL Labour Scholarship. Maria
recently began her studies at the U of W to become a Chartered Professional Accountant.

http://www.teamunion.mb.ca/resources/File/Labour Christmas Tree Donation Ltr Affiliates (2).pdf

